
     CITY OF CORAL GABLES 

--MEMORANDUM-- 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Vice Mayor and Commissioners 

City Manager, Peter Iglesias 

Assistant City Manager, Eduardo Santamaria 

\FROM:          Mayor Vince Lago   

DATE:  June 1, 2021 

SUBJECT:      Request for Commission Workshop Re: Garbage Disposal Standards 

 

This memo serves as a request for a Commission Workshop within the next two weeks to discuss current 

garbage disposal standards and potential improvements to the existing process. 

 

I welcome your feedback and look forward to discussing this matter further during the June 8, 2021 

Commission Meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  City Attorney, Miriam Ramos 
             City Clerk, Billy Urquia 

 

  
 


